
Key City  Kennel  Club  

PUPPY  PUDDLES  

We teach you to teach your dog 

 

Monthly Meeting 

February 18th, 2020 

KCKC Training Center 

Board Meeting — 6:30PM 

Club Meeting — 7:30PM 

 

Refreshments 

Feb—Connie Timmerman & 

 Patty Hooey 

Mar—Alexis & Sue Erickson 

April—Davey and Otterness 

May—Still need someone 

Jun—Nuytten & Still need  

  someone 

Aug—Still need someone 

Sept -Still need someone 

Oct—Still need someone 

Nov—Megan & Lori 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

brought chipped in for the 

wonderful refreshments at the 

previous meeting! 

 

Important Dates 

 Feb. 20—Absolute deadline 

for club dues 

Your Contributions 

 

Please feel free to e-mail your ideas, 

stories or pictures to me and I will try 

my best to incorporate them. Let’s 

work together to make this a great 

newsletter! 

 

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com 

 

Newsletter Editor: 

Megan Hancock 

Feb 2020 

KCKC At The Library 

Thank you to all the members that showed up to the library for KCKC’s meet 

the breed event. If you didn't have a chance to attend the library event but still 

would like to participate, contact Patty about reading opportunities for the 

remainder of the month. 

 

 

President — Lori Espeland  Vice President — Pete Otterness 

Secretary — Megan Hancock Treasurer — Lynn Davey 

 

Board Members: Alexis Smith, Br ian Carstensen, Sue Er ickson, Bob-

bie Nuytten, Betsy Norland 

Officers 

Time is Running Out! 

 

Time is running out to pay your club dues!  Please pay them by the 

February meeting to avoid have to re-apply for club membership, 

according to the club’s constitution. 

Please submit them to Lynn Davey as soon as possible. 
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Good Cheer 

 

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good 

Cheer please contact Lori at any of the following: 

 

Email:  ratflatdogs@gmail.com 

Cell phone:  507-720-2187 

RING STEWARDS WANTED! 

Do you like to steward? 

Would you like to learn? 

We provide a free lunch to all volunteers that steward 

at our show and trials. 

If you are interested please contact the following: 

 

Conformation: 

Dawn Blaine – webmaster@keycitykennelclub.org 

Obedience: 

Sue Erickson – 507-388-3282 

Rally 

Gladys Berlin – 507-304-2958 

Recycle your old plaques 

  

If you have “older walnut plaques” that have been 

replaced because your dog has won new titles that 

have superseded the old plaques by a newer plaque 

and you no longer want/need to display them, I can 

and do “recycle” them.  It saves the club several 

dollars each by doing that.   

You can drop them off at the training center any 

time, simply bag them up – put my name on it and 

leave them on the desk or somewhere that Lynn will 

find them.  If you are coming to the awards party you 

could bring them then. 

  

Thanks,  

Bruce Davey 

Facebook Content  

We are looking to add more content to our Facebook page! 

This new content will allow people to get to know more 

about us as a club. Alexis has volunteered to put the content 

together for us but she needs your help! If you’d like to be 

included, go ahead and email her your responses to the 

questions below as well as the photos that she needs (listed 

below).  

 Instructor (1 picture) 

 Name 

 Teaching with kckc since  

 Breed of Dog(s) 

 Classes you teach 

 Other Activities with your dogs 

 Also a member of 

 

Dog (2 pictures – 1 lg square/1 sm sq): 

 Call Name 

 AKC/Registered Name 

 Age 

 Breed 

 Titles/Awards 

 Activities 

 Special Qualities 

 Funny/favorite story 

 Owned and loved by 

 

Member (1 picture): 

 Name (indicate if general club member or officer/board 

member) 

 Member since 

 Breed of dog(s) 

 How do you pick names for your dogs? 

 Proudest moment with your dog(s) 

 Activities with dogs 

 Also a member of 

 

mailto:webmaster@keycitykennelclub.org
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KCKC Holiday Party 

This year’s holiday party will be held on March 21st at 

Happy Chef on 169.  Please R.S.V.P.  Lynn by March 

18th.  The dinner will be $15 per person, and the money 

should be paid upon R.S.V.P.  The fee includes tax, tip, 

and beverage (coffee, tea, or soda). 

 

Dinner choices are as follows: 

 

 Meatloaf with Beef Gravy, Baked Potato, and Califor-

nia Blend Medley 

 Tilapia Fillet (Grilled or Golden Fried), Baked Potato, 

and California Blend Medley 

 Turkey & Dressing, Mashed potatoes, topped with gra-

vy and served with cranberry sauce. 

 Chef Salad (Vegan can request eliminations for meats 

Dessert is not covered by the club. No alcohol will be 

served. 

 

A raffle will be held again this year, so bring items to do-

nate. 

Also, be sure to bring your photos for the Annual photo contest. 

 

Social hour will start at 5:30 p.m. followed by the meal at 6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

Good Cheer 

 

A plant and card were given to Jan Richards, 

who is home  recovering from surgery.  

Please keep her in your thoughts and prayers 

while she is recovering. 

Looking for…. 

We are looking for someone to take over as 

newsletter editor and Good Cheer coordinator.  

These positions can be done easily by 1 or 2 

people. 

 

If you are interested, please let Megan or Lori 

know and we can go over details of the posi-

tions with you. 

 


